
SEAC – Presentations before the Committee – Clarification – Reg :- 

 

The 138
th

 SEAC decided as follows: 

 The presentation should be done by the RQP or EIA coordinator who prepared the      

   Mining plan.  

 The presentation of those projects in which EIA reports and EMP are prepared should  

   be done by the NABET Accredited EIA Coordinator.  

 The presentation of the EIA report and EMP should be done with special emphasis to  

   the approved ToR and additional studies recommended. 

 

The 141st  SEAC decided as follows: 

The Committee considered the request from Proponents regarding the change of 

consultatnt/RQP during the process of appraisal and after deliberation in details, decided not to 

encourage such changes. However, if there are genuine cases, the Committee decided that the 

proponent may submit their written request to change the RQP/Consultant sufficiently in advance 

and Member Secretary, SEAC may permit the change in deserving cases with valid reasons.  


